
SOAR Meeting 
Oct. 8, 2019 
1:30 p.m. 

President Jerry Redington called the meeting to order and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  A 
moment of silence followed in memory of Doris Redington.  The roll call of officers was taken.  All 
present except for Gary Kraft. 

The Treasurer’s report was given. 

The Christmas toys for the Salvation Army will be collected at the November and December meeting.  
Wayne will contact Titan and see if we can have our annual gate drop after the Nov. meeting.  Hopefully 
we will also have someone from the Salvation Army speak to us at our November meeting about the toy 
give away. 

We still are looking for a vice president.  Wayne is only covering the job when he is here and until a 
person becomes the new VP. 

VEBA has sent out the open enrollment letter.  If you need to make a change this is the time to do it. 

VEBA Board met and Jerry attended through a conference call.  There will be some changes in the dental 
plan.  The charges will now be 80/20 instead of 90/10.  Oral surgery will be handled by the dental plan. 

There will be some price changes in the premiums for Freedom Blue.  Some higher, some lower and 
some stay the same.  The prescription formulary may change for some medication.  A dependent may 
be a student or in an apprenticeship. 

Asbestosis payments are supposed to receive check within thirty days for those who tested positive and 
have all their paperwork in.  Once payments begin coming in the lawyers will probably set up another 
round of testing.  Hopefully as people hear that some members received payments they will be 
encouraged to go through the testing. 

We adjourned at 2:15 p.m. with fellowship time following. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Susan Walt 


